
 

Date: August 28, 2023. 

 

Dear Parents,  

URGENT- TRAFFIC DiSRUPTION outside Gate 5 * and threat to public safety * 

Greetings! Today was very disappointing to see dangerous disruption to traffic and safety of students caused 

by some of our parents, who had either blocked the road or had parked wrongly and / or dangerously . Please 

note that the Facilities Manager of DESS has been given authorization by Dubai Police to take pictures and 

upload to the dedicated police website which will entail fines  between AED 500/- ~ AED 600/-. Please 

remember that the safety of the children and pedestrians is a priority as is the importance of not causing a 

traffic hazard. Please be advised against the disruption that was witnessed today .  

 

Thank you  

School Management 


